
 

City of Courtenay Development Services 
830 Cliffe Avenue, Courtenay BC, V9N 2J7 
Phone 250-703-4839   |   Email planning@courtenay.ca 

 

Notice of Liquor Licence Application No. 2403 
Liquor Licence Application for 244 4th Street  

File No.: 4530-20-2403/LL000021 
At the Regular Council meeting on March 12, 2025, 
Council will consider an application for a structural 
change to an existing Liquor Licence at 244 4th Street 
(Gladstone Brewing). The proposed change would add a 
second lounge area with an 80 person capacity in 
addition to an existing licensed lounge (49 person 
capacity) and patio (231 person capacity) at the same 
address. The increase would bring the total capacity 
to 360 persons. There will be no changes to the 
permitted hours of service for the business’s liquor 
licence; 9 am to 12 am, daily.  

Public input is invited on this application prior to the 
City submitting a response to the Liquor and 
Cannabis Regulation Branch. Please note that 
responses must include the name and address of the 
commenter which will become part of the public 
record.                      

The deadline for written submissions is 4:00PM, on 
Friday, February 28, 2025.  

 
 

Get more information 

Additional application details are available at Courtenay City Hall, 830 Cliffe Avenue, 8:30 am – 4:30 pm 
Monday to Friday, except holidays, or on the City’s webpage under ‘News’: www.courtenay.ca 

 

Watch Meeting In-person  
Wednesday, March 12, 2025, starting at 4:00 p.m. 
At the CVRD’s Civic Room 
770 Harmston Ave., Courtenay 

 

 

Watch Meeting Online 
Wednesday, March 12, 2025, starting at 4:00 p.m. 
Streamed live on the City of Courtenay’s Website 

 

 

 
Submit Written Comments  
by 4:00 p.m. on February 28, 2025 
Email: planning@courtenay.ca 
Mail: Development Services 
830 Cliffe Avenue, Courtenay, BC 
V9N 2J7 

Subject Property: 244 4th Street (LOT A 
SECTION 61 COMOX DISTRICT PLAN 
EPP111555) 

https://www.courtenay.ca/EN/main/city-hall/mayor-council/council-meetings.html



